
   

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

K a t h l e e n  M c A l l i s t e r  

Kathleen McAllister joined the Parish Pastoral 

Council in Spring of 2016.  She is also an 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion. 

 

S t e v e n  A r a n h a  

Steven has been a part of Our Lady of the 
Snows Parish for 6 Years.  He currently serves 

as a Lector, Eucharistic Minister of Holy 
Communion, and Minister of Hospitality, and 

joined the Parish Pastoral Council in 

September 2018. 

 

L i sa  Ro ss  

Lisa joined the Parish Pastoral Council in 

September 2018.  She  is currently part of the 

counting team as well as serves as an 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion. 

 

 

 

M a r t y  G a f f n e y  

Marty joined the Parish Pastoral Council in 

2010.  He serves as an Extraordinary Minister 

of Holy Communion, a Minister of Hospitality, 

and a member of the Spirituality Committee.  

 

 

C l a r e  G l u c k  

Clare joined the Parish Pastoral Council in 
September 2018.  She has been a member of the 
parish since 1996.  She currently serves as a 
Liturgical Minister and a Catechist for Children's 
Liturgy of the word.  Clare also support the CYO 
Program assisting her husband Rick Gluck, the 
Parish Athletic Representative. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

A n t h o n y  J  C o s c i a  

Anthony has been a member of OLS since 

1981. He was a key helper in raising funds for 

the Generations of Faith.  Anthony joined the 

Pastoral Council in 2016. 

 

 

J o s e p h  P r a b h a k e r  

Joseph has been a member of Our Lady of the 

Snows Parish since 2005.  Joseph is currently 
an Extraordinary Minister of Holy 

Communion. 

 

 

 

J a s o n  M a r i n o  

Jason is a new member of the Parish Pastoral 
Council.  He ministers to the infirm elderly at 

Parker Geriatric Institute on Saturday 
afternoons. He is also an Extraordinary 

Ministers of Holy Communion. 

 

 

B r o t h e r  M i c h a e l  F  R e n n a ,  O F S  

Brother Michael, a member of the Third Order of 
St. Francis, joined the PPC in 2013.  He is active in 
many parish ministries including the Adult Choir, 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, 
Consolation Companions, and Service Coordinator 
for Confirmandi and Counting Team.  He ministers 
to the infirm elderly at Parker Geriatric Institute on 
Saturday afternoons. 

 

 

S h i r l e y  A  T r o u p p  
 

Shirley is a new member of the OLS PPC.  She 
is a long-standing member of the Fil-AM 

Community and a Minister of Hospitality.  
Recently Shirley was appointed Vice President 

of the OLS Rosary Society.  

 

 

D a n  M a h i n a y  
 

Dan has been a parishioner of our parish for 

14 years.  He currently is a member of our 
Filipino/American Committee, and also with 

his wife belongs to Couples for Christ 
Foundation for Family and Life. 

 


